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This season all clubs have been proactive in ensuring they have the required number of Range 
Safety Officers / Judges. I appreciate everyone keeping up with this. Last year we had several judge 
candidates achieve their Provincial judge status. This has been helpful to clubs that want to host 
more registered events. There have been a few inquiries about the judges pathway, however no one 
has taken the exam this year. I have had a couple judges that wish to get back into judging and we 
are working together to get this accomplished. It is still hard to fill all the judging spots required for 
events, especially outdoor events.  Archery Canada has implemented new rules to continue to be 
an accredited judge that PSO’s were required to implement. A new Judges policy was created by the 
SAA. The policy can be found in Policies and Procedures on the SAA website, Policy #25: Judges 
Policy. Judges will now have to be active to keep up their Provincial Judge status.  Thank you to all of 
the judges that officiated club events and provincial championships. Especially those that were on 
the field for the record breaking number of archers, JOP Championship and Indoor Target 
Provincials, it was a very busy and long weekend, your time and professionalism is greatly 
appreciated.  

 

 

  


